
 

 

From the Advisors of the Online Conference 2021 

 

Due to the worldwide disruption of the COVID-19 Pandemic, we were forced to cancel the 

Rimini conference. It has been a really painful process, as all the elements for an incredibly 

successful event with more than 1400 abstracts received, and many social initiatives planned 

in the city, were in place.  

We have decided to rebrand the conference online to the theme: “Human Relationships, Keys 

to Remaking Social Work for the Future”, and carry out a series of initiatives under the 

leadership of the co-chairs, Professors Ngoh Tiong TAN and P.K Shajahan. We appeal to you 

to join in and support the series of plenaries, workshops, symposiums and posters; in February 

and March, as well as to sponsor collaborative sessions and other initiatives, including the 

World Social Work Day celebrations. 

Let us come together and strengthen our international network and resolve to make an impact 

in the changing world. We are sure that with the support of IASSW and ICSW boards, 

committees, sponsors and participants, the online conference will be a great success. 

Looking forward to seeing you online. 
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